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	Annex 11 to Working Party 6C Chairman’s Report

	Appointment of a rapporteur for video quality assessment


ITU-T Study Group 9 informed WP 6C about their proposed revision to ITU-T Recommendation P.910. This revision involves one methodology (ACR) that is also included in Recommendation ITU-R BT.500 (SS). The revision proposed by ITU-T SG 9 could be of interest to improve the text of Recommendation ITU-R BT.500. 

It is also important to know that the revision under approval by ITU-T is the result of intense activity in the area of video quality evaluation made during the last 11 years by the Video Quality Expert Group – VQEG. The VQEG is a group of international experts participating in the activities of both ITU-T and ITU-R Sectors. Due to the internal ITU-R rules no official acknowledgement of VQEG has been possible during the previous study periods of SG 6. It would be therefore useful to establish at least a permanent connection to VQEG to directly follow the activity of this group; this also considering that VQEG plans to investigate the objective quality assessment of HDTV programmes.

It is proposed to appoint a Rapporteur with the following mandate.

Terms of Reference of the Rapporteur
To improve Recommendation ITU-R BT.500, trying to:

–
consider the improvements proposed in the new text of ITU-T Recommendation P.910 to the ACR method;

–
assess whether those improvements could be applied to the SS method in Recommendation ITU-R BT.500;

–
prepare a revision of Recommendation ITU-R BT.500 that improves the current SS test method;

–
establish a permanent liaison to VQEG. The Rapporteur will act in collaboration with two members
 of the ILG (Independent Laboratory Group) of VQEG.

Working procedures

–
The Rapporteur should work in accordance with § 2.13 of Resolution ITU-R 1-4.

Appointment of the Rapporteur

The Rapporteur appointed is:

	Contact:
	Alina Karwowska-Lamparska
National Institute of Telecommunications
1, Szachowa str.
04-894 Warsaw, Poland
	Tel:
+48 22 512 84 19
Fax:
+48 22 512 81 46
E-mail:
A.Karwowska@itl.waw.pl


























� 	Filippo Speranza (Canada) and Vittorio Baroncini (Italy).
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